
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

July 11, 2003

Mobile Infirmary Association
Attention:  Mark Nix
P. O. Box 2144
Mobile, AL  36652

Re: Case #ZON2001-01582
Mobile Infirmary Association (Mark Nix, Agent)
East side of Infirmary Drive, 1030’+ North of Spring Hill Avenue.
Planned Unit Development Approval to amend a previously approved Planned
Unit Development to allow construction of a ground-level parking lot instead of a
parking building and Master Plan.
Request for a one-year extension of previous approval.

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on July 10, 2003, the Planning Commission granted a one-year extension
of approval for the above referenced application subject to the following condition:

(1) any substantive changes and/or additions will require an application to
amend the PUD Master Plan.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II


